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 Addu International Airport Pvt. Ltd.

Reference Number: AIA-I1/IL/2020/002
INVITATION TO BID
Supply of 200A CT meters (Fenaka approved)
Addu International Airport Pvt Ltd (AIA) wishes to cancel its bid announcement number : AIA-I1/IL/2020/001 dated 20th January 2020 for supply and deliver 02 units of 200A CT Meter Panels approved by Fenaka Corporation Limited or upgrade existing 100A CT Meter Panels to 200A CT Meter Panels and re-tender the bid, due to lack of adequate response received. 
All bids shall be submitted to Admin Building, Building no.100, Addu International Airport Pvt Ltd on or before 22nd March 2020, 14:00hrs at which time bid shall be opened in the presence of bidders or representatives of bidders who wish to attend the session.
A complete set of bidding documents in electronic format shall be available for download from our website www.ganairport.com or can be requested through mail from procurements@ganairport.aero. 
For any queries regarding this bid invitation please contact us at +9606898010 or email or muj@ganairport.aero before 14:00hrs 19th March 2020.

This Invitation for Bid is also published in the our website www.ganairport.aero

20th February 2020
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